331 Fulton - Suite 1200 - Peoria IL 61602 - USA 309.637.3700

20 November 2008

John Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids MN 55744

Hi John!

Thanks for the letter and reception report. This reply will serve to confirm that you
were, indeed, listening to 1470 WMBD on 16 November 2008.

The details of your report match the WMBD program log from 7:59 to 8:07 PM CST.

At the time of your report WMBD was operating with 5,000 watts into a four tower
directional array.

Thanks again for the report and good DX!

Best regards,

e N D

Wayne R Miller, WSMI
Chief Engineer
WMBD Radio



